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With the holiday season almost upon us and three more weeks until the end of the Fall

2024 Term (not that anyone’s counting), why not reward yourself for all the great work that

you have done this term with some beautiful floral arrangements and sweet honey?

Stop by the front of The Service Hub in Building D at Newnham Campus at anytime from 10

a.m. to 2 p.m. on Tuesday, Nov. 26 for:

Floral Program Holiday Pop-Up Sale

Hosted by the Floral Design certificate program in the School of Fashion, items to be

purchased include grinch trees, wreaths, boxwood trees, centerpieces and assorted

Christmas décor.

A Taste of Seneca Honey

Featuring pure, unpasteurized wildflower honey harvested from Peterborough Campus,

brought to you by Sustainable Seneca.

Card payments will be accepted at both cashless events.
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